
All members and guests are invited to attend the  
Lacombe Curling Association 

  
2020 Annual General Meeting 

September 30th, 7:00 pm, LCC Lounge (social distancing guidelines will be in place) 
*Note: League registration will be online this year 

 
Lacombe Curling Club Welcomes You! 
 

The 2020-2021 season is on its way. It has been 
an interesting time since the abrupt end of our 
curling season back in March. We hope our 
members have all been well and making the most 
of the past six months. Fortunately, curling has 
been deemed a low-risk activity that can be 
enjoyed through the implementation of physical 
distancing guidelines. We are committed to 
ensuring a positive and safe return to the sport that 
is a crucial part of staying active and socially 
connected throughout the winter months. We have 
an in depth return to play guideline available to view 
on our website under the CURLING tab. 
 
Staff 
 

Myra Winslow has retired from the position of 
General Manager but has graciously accepted the 
offer to mentor and train her replacement. For the 
first month of the season you will see Myra in a 
co-manager capacity sharing her wealth of 
knowledge and setting us up for continued 
success. Thank you Myra for your support during 
this time. 
 
Leah Goodey will be returning as the lounge 
manager.  Leah will be expanding her role to bring 
more of her knowledge and expertise into practice 
as we navigate COVID lounge regulations.   
Thank you Leah for your continued work and 
commitment to our club. 
 
Darren Moulding will return for his fourth season 
as our Head Ice Technician as well as interim 
General Manager for the upcoming season. With 
his professional curling commitments on hold, we 
felt this was a good opportunity to train and 
expand Darren’s role within our club. Darren has 
both managed and made ice in the past, so this 
was seen as a good option to move us forward 
during this time of unknowns. Thank you Darren 

for taking on this dual role and for giving your time 
and curling knowledge back to our club. 
 
2020-21 Curling Club Executive 
 

President – NOMINATION 
Vice President – NOMINATION 
Treasurer – NOMINATION  
Secretary – Gail Perepelkin 
Past President – Mandy Peakman 
Directors:  
Senior - Tom Plunkett 
Membership & Registration - Ken Sheffield 
Mixed & Mixed Doubles - NOMINATION 
Junior & Youth - Rory Whitbread 
Lounge - Gary Evernden 
Facility & Rental - Lewis Cuthbertson  
Technology & Social Media - Tina Parton 
Men’s - Kevin Humbke 
Ladies – NOMINATION 
Bonspiel - NOMINATION 
 
We have a number of positions available on the 
Executive & Board of Directors for the 2020-2021 
Curling Season. If you feel you have the time and 
desire to give back to the curling club in the areas 
of expertise, we are seeking please attend the 
AGM for the nomination and voting process. 
 
Leagues 
 

Mon – Stick league 9:30 am 
Mon – Super league – 6:45 & 9:00 pm 
Tues - Sturling league – 9:30 am 
Tues – Seniors Fun league– 1:00 pm 
Tues – Ladies league- 6:45pm 
Tues – Blindman “6 PACK” league – 9:00pm 
Wed – Seniors Super league – 9:30 am 
Wed – Open $5 drop-in league – 1:00 pm 
Wed – Men – 6:45 & 9:00 pm 
Thur – *NEW ½ season Snowbird – 10:00 am 
Thur – Mixed – 6:45 & 9:00 pm 
Fri – Jr. Learn to Curl program – 5:30 pm 
Fri – Youth (12-18) league – 6:45 pm 



Fri – Mixed Doubles league – 9:00 pm 
Sun –Mixed Doubles league – 5:00 pm 
 
Bonspiels 
 
Please check our website under the Bonspiel tab 
for this seasons Bonspiel dates. All bonspiels are 
scheduled to resume play if there is a host 
committee willing to work with the return to play 
guidelines. The Board of Directors have given the 
go ahead for all bonspiels to proceed as planned. 
 
Past Season League Finals 
 

The decision was made that the league winners 
for the 2019-2020 would go down in history and 
be recorded as incomplete due to COVID 
Pandemic interruption in play.  
 
Curling Dues 
 

Curling fees will remain the same as last year.  All 
fees will be due at time of registration and can be 
paid online or in person.  Payment can be made 
your first night of league curling.  A one week 
grace period will be granted for those who forget 
on week one.  This makes all fees due by October 
30th.  A $50 late fee will apply to unpaid fees after 
October 30th.   
 
Website 
www.lacombecurling.com 
We are continuing to learn and utilize the 
functions and features of the website. We 
encourage you to get familiar with it as we will 
rely on it more and more for membership 
communication and registration. 
* NOTE: If you forget your login information 
use the FORGOT my username and/or 
password functions and it will guide you 
through the process to update them. Each 
registrant will need their own email address to 
complete the sign-up process. 
 

Registration 
We will not be doing an in-person registration this 
season. We encourage you to register online for 
your desired league play. 
STEP 1: you must first be a registered 
member with the username and password to 
access the Member Login, see website for 
tutorial and links. 
STEP 2: Using the Member Login you will be 
prompted to follow the Membership 
Registration process from there. Please be 
sure to include your team names as this will 
assist in compiling the teams for each league. 
 
 
 

See you on the ice and “good curling” 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
It’s a great way to see what’s 

happening at the club? 
 

All curling leagues begin the week of October 19th 
www.lacombecurling.com 


